
From: Benjamin, Robert 
Sent: 1/25/2012 10:33:41 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: Phillips, Paul S. (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov); Petlin, Gabriel 

(gabriel.petlin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Phase 3 GRC Advice Letter - Residential Customer Energy Statement 

(RCES) 
John, 
At yesterday's meeting I thought I heard mention of a proposed decision of ALJ Pulsifer relating to 
RCES. I've been trying to locate a proposed decision in PG&E's rate design case. A. 10-03-014, I only 
find two PDs (both dated 4/5/2011), and I can't find mention in either of those PDs of PG&E's RCES 
proposal. Could you please send me or direct me to the PD in question that handles RCES? 

Thanks in advance, 

Bob Benjamin | Regulatory Analyst ( Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave j San Francisco CA 94102 

415-703-2494 | bkfo@cppc.ca.gov 

From: Phillips, Paul S. 

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 12:32 PM 

To: 'Hughes, John (Reg Rel)1; Petlin, Gabriel; Benjamin, Robert; Room 5100 

Subject: PG&E Phase 3 GRC Advice Letter - Residential Customer Energy Statement (RCES) 

When: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 1:30 PM-2:30 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 

Where: Room 5100 

John, 

Per your note, I'm setting a meeting in advance of ALJ Pulsifer's Phase 3 PD appearing on the 
Commission meeting agenda. I'll have a couple of staff members join us for this meeting. If you could 
send any presentation material(s) that you might use in advance of the meeting, that would be helpful. 

Thanks! 
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